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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 7th December 2018 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Wow…Only two weeks left until the end of term! This week, Diamond and Topaz children are still hard at work rehearsing for 

the Nativity shows, which are on Thursday 13th December at 2.00pm and Friday 14th December at 9.30am. The staging is being 

put into place today – many thanks to Mr Eveleigh. The show is guaranteed to entertain so please come along and join the fun. 

Our Christingle Service took place in the Village Church on Tuesday and was very enjoyable thanks to Vicar Richard and his wife, 

Liz who led the service. Thank you so much to those families that joined us for this special event.  

The hall has been beautifully decorated by our wonderful team of ASSA members and this week we also enjoyed a brilliant 

Sapphire Class Celebration assembly, which entertain and inspired us all… Well done Sapphires! 

Last but by no means least we welcomed a new member of staff to the school; Mrs Sedgbeer who is going to be a wonderful 

addition to our Teaching Assistant Team. I am sure that you will all give her a warm welcome. Mrs Sedgbeer will be joining us for 

a few days a week in December but will be starting her full time post in January 2019. 

Other items…. 

Christmas Hampers:  The ASSA elves have now created eight luxury hampers to raffle at the end of term. They are currently on 
display in Reception and under the Christmas Tree in the hall. Please remember to buy your tickets for this exciting draw as you 
will be helping to raise important funds for the school and well as potential winner some luxury Christmas items. 
 
Parent Emails and Text: We are having to move to a new provider for this very important service. Please refer to the attached 
letter for important information about this upgrade. For it to be a successful transition, you will be sent an email and text in the 
next 7 days with instructions for you to follow. The process, I am assured, is simple and pain free and will bring extra benefits to 
you and important monetary savings to the school. We really appreciate your support with this upgrade. 
 
Holwell Nursery Christmas Fair: Our lovely local nursery in Holwell and having their Christmas fair on Saturday 15th December 
from 10am – 2pm. It would be great if we could all support this fabulous organisation. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
All Saints 
 
Parent letters: Please find attached the following parent letters: 

 What’s on this Week W/C 10th December 

 Upgrading Parent Email and Texting Systems letter 
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